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Please explain why Hydro has not performed an overall probabilistic reliability
evaluation, as was recommended by MHI in their 2012 report “Report on Two
Generation Expansion Alternatives for the Island Interconnected Electrical System,

Volume 2: Studies”.

Hydro engaged Teshmont to perform this evaluation. The final report is being

completed and will be submitted for the Phase Il Inquiry.



